
If so, the Dementia Action Collaborative (DAC) wants 
to hear from you.

The DAC wants to understand the expectations and 
experiences of family members of people living with 
dementia who are seeking, using, or who have used 
assisted living settings in Washington State that 
advertise as “Memory Care”.  

If you have this experience, the DAC invites and 
encourages you to complete a brief online survey. 
The purpose of this survey is to gather information 
to help us improve the experience of searching for 
and using such care.

Do you have a 
family member 
living in a Memory 
Care setting? 

Are you looking 
for a Memory Care 
setting for a family 
member?

To complete the survey, visit:
https://www.research.net/r/5STLPKY

THE DEMENTIA ACTION 
COLLABORATIVE 
NEEDS YOUR INPUT 
ABOUT MEMORY CARE 
IN WASHINGTON STATE!

The Dementia Action Collaborative (DAC) is a group of public and 
private and partners implementing the Washington State Plan to 
Address Alzheimer’s Disease and Other Dementias. 


